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THE RURAL MUNICIPALITY OF MORRIS

The Council of the Rural Municipality of Morris held a special
meeting at 9:00 A.M. on Thrusday, August 20, 1992 in the Council
Chambers of the R. M. of Morris.

Reeve Dan Thiessen presided.
Present were Councillors: George St. Hilaire, Dick Zacharias,
Harold Dyck, Glenn Curdt, Bill Martens, Allan Dickson.

The purpose of this special meeting is to consider the matter of
gravel roads in the municipality and also situations involving
drainage concerns of the municipality.

The Council then held a lengthy discussion regarding the gravel
roads in the R. M. of Morris and the continued future use of these
roads within the gravel program.

Moved by George St. Hilaire, Seconded by W. E. Martens:

#239/92. Resolved that we authorize the purchase of the following
culverts:

10 - 450 mm x 8 m. long culverts
18 - 450 mm couplers.
Carried.

Moved by Allan Dickson, Seconded by D. Zacharias:
#240/92. Whereas the Water Resources Branch is responsible for
a bridge crossing the Shannon Drain located on the SE of
Section 5-5-1E.P.M.;
And Whereas this bridge has been closed sonce July 9th, 1992 due
to its unsafe condition;
Therefore Be It Resolved that the R. M. of Morris requests the
Water Resouces Branch to outline several different alternatives
for the replacemetn of this structure including the approximate
cost of each alternative.

Carried.

The meeting was then adjourned.
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